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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information 

to both our school and Little Lizards parents.  

 
  

Early Notice 

Please note that there will be No Tag Rugby Club on Monday 19th March. 
 

Choughs Class Monday Lunch Arrangements  

On their return from swimming, Helen is able to offer the children 

a hot meal on a Monday afternoon. The menu will be as follows: 

Pizza –19th Feb, 26th Feb, 12th March & 19th March. 

Cornish pasty - 5th Feb, 5th & 26th March. 

 

The pasties need to be ordered a week in advance please. 

The children can tell Mrs Jane what they will be having for lunch in the usual manner on a Monday 

morning. Alternatively they must bring a packed lunch from home. 

 

Year 3 Pottery Club 

Mr Ford will be starting his pottery club for those year 3 children who sent their slip 

back before the end of last term.  

 

Tuesday 6th February – Ryan W, Luke C, Hector and Evan 

 

Mr Ford has asked that Ellie and Ayse join the group on Tuesday 6th February so they can complete 

their work. A polite reminder that the cost of the club is £3.00 to cover the cost of the materials. 

Thank you to those children who have paid already. (Astrid & Faith have pottery to collect)  

The sessions will end at 4.30pm.  

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that School uniform can now be ordered online, please click on the 

link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Half Term Holiday 

A reminder that we break up for the half term holiday on Friday 9th February 

at 3.15pm. We return to school and Little Lizards on Monday 19th February.  

Staff in Little Lizards have already begun to take bookings for their Half 

Term Holiday Club which runs from Monday 12th – Friday 16th February. Please 

pop in or call 01326 290066 for more information and to book your child a 

place.  

  

Get Caught Reading Challenge 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent in their photographs of 

themselves reading in a most extraordinary place! Please continue to send 

in the photographs, we are creating a huge display in the library so it will 

never be too late to bring/send them in to school. Alternatively photos 

can be emailed to Lyndsay secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk   

 

After School Clubs 

We have spoken to the children about their commitments to any after school clubs that they may 

have signed up to. We politely ask that parents also remind their children that our adult helpers are 

all volunteers and give up their time each week to work with them.  We are finding that more and 

more children are either not turning up (without telling the club leader or their teacher) or are com-

plaining of ill health throughout the session! Unless there are extenuating circumstances we do  

expect the children to take part in the clubs they have joined.  
 

Real Madrid Youth Training Camp 

The members of Culdrose Youth Football Club have asked us to let 

you know of a very exciting opportunity due to take place at their 

training grounds again during the summer holidays. Real Madrid 

Youth Academy will be at Culdrose offering a week long football 

training camp from Monday 6th – Friday 10th August. The premier 

football school is open to boys and girls between the ages of 7 – 

15 years old. For more information and to book your child a place, 

please visit their website frmclinics.com there is also a poster in 

the school entrance and leaflets with further details.  

 

Football Club Cancelled  

A reminder that due to staff training, football club will resume again on Wednesday 

21st February.   

 

Key Stage 1 Gym 

We have a new date of Tuesday 6th February for the KS1 Gym Competition which was cancelled prior 

to Christmas. The competition will involve the following children: Sophie, Daniella, Freya, Ruby H, 

Grace, Lily and Ryan M. The children will be driven to Mullion in the school minibus and will be  

accompanied by Lyndsay and Kate throughout the afternoon. They should arrive back by home time. 

Helen will be able to prepare the children a school meal before they leave.  
 

 

mailto:secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk


                                                        

 

Sign 2 Sing Assembly 
 
We would like to invite you to stay at school for an hour on the morning of Friday February 

9th to hear our choir sing a song called “Friends Forever” that we have been learning for 

“Sign to Sing” week. We have 

learned some sign language that 

we will use during the song and 

we will be encouraging everyone 

who comes to join in and learn 

the signs with the rest of the 

school!   

  The deaf charity “Sign Health” would be so pleased if each school could raise 

some money to support them in their work to try and give deaf children and adults a 

brighter future. With this in mind we are asking for a donation towards the day, either us-

ing the form overleaf or by coming in and buying a cup of tea and a cake from our choir 

members after the performance. 

  If you are unable to stay at school but would like to make a donation please 

send it in on the day or give your child some money to buy a drink and biscuit. If you would 

like to donate a cake or biscuits that we could sell that would be amazing! 

  The members of the choir have been learning the song for a while now and 

are really good at signing, so please support them if you can, they are really excited to 

show you what they can do! On the day please drop your child in as usual, and come to the 

hall to wait. We will come in at 9.15am after the register to do our special assembly. 

  I would also be really interested if anyone knew of someone who was deaf 

who would be willing to come in and talk to the choir.  

  Many thanks for your support as always, and we look forward to seeing you 

and any of your friends/relatives on Friday 9th February.                    Mrs Green 

 
 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 

 

Seagulls – Well done to Harvey for making a super effort to be  a 

better listener.  

Choughs – Well done to Kerensa for making great improvement in her 

maths work and for her excellent homework.  

Razorbills – Well done to Lily for always working hard and being kind 

and generous to everyone all of the time. 

Kittiwakes – Well done to Livi for consistently producing good work 

this week. 
 



                                                        

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 9th February – Sign 2 Sing fund raising assembly 9.15am. All Welcome. 

Friday 9th Feb – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Little Lizards Half Term Holiday Club. Please see Staff for more information. 

Monday 19th Feb – Return to school 

Tuesday 20th Feb – X Country Qualifier at Pool School – Letters to go to those children involved 

Thursday 15th March – X Country County Championships – Newquay Sports Centre 

Saturday 17th March – Coose Trannack Cross Country @ Trannack School. More details to follow. 

Tuesday 27th March – X Country at Helston School from 4pm. To include an infant fun run. 

Thursday 29th March – Break up for Easter @1pm 

Monday 16th April – Return to school 

Monday 7th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 8th May – School & Little Lizards Closed 

Friday 25th May – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 4th June - School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 5th June – Return to school 

Monday 11th June – Class Photographs during the morning  

Wednesday 13th June – Move Up Day! & Cluster Sports years 3 -6 

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

